
Call for
2019 submissions

The Pretoria Student Law Review (PSLR)  is now accepting original research 
articles, and the traditional reviews published in the past, for the   2019 (Vol 13) 
edition on any topic in law and its related disciplines.  

About the PSLR
The PSLR is a peer-reviewed journal that publishes academic work on any topic 
in law. It is a journal run by students and publishes the work of students.

Submissions
All law students across Africa and abroad are invited to submit. 
Contributions should be in an article format and the word count should not 
exceed 9 000 words. The PSLR style guidelines for the submission of articles can 
be accessed on our website. 

Prize
Contributions from UP students which are accepted for publication in the 2019 
edition will be considered for the Yunus Mahomed Public Interest Law Award.

Deadline and submission
The submission deadline is 14 June 2019.  Submissions should be sent and 
queries directed to pretoriastudentlawreview@up.ac.za. 

Website
Visit our website for more information.

https://www.dropbox.com/s/6k90au30eb8ajw4/2014_STYLE_GUIDELINES.pdf?d1=0.
http://ympublicinterestaward.co.za/
https://www.up.ac.za/pretoria-student-law-review-pslr



